
I have been going to Salem Cinema since we moved to Salem in 1997. It brings us films that do not come to the multiplexes. It is a 
true asset in the community. Streaming cannot replace seeing films on the big screen with many others enjoying the film with you. 

This pandemic year has been a hard year for movie fans, but especially hard for theater owners like Loretta who had to shut down 
for a year.  Your help is needed for Salem Cinema to survive. Even while reopening, it faces limited capacity restrictions. Throughout 
the year there have been fixed costs and very limited income. Plrase pass this bill.


